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As you all know, U.S. Covid cases hit their highest level during the month of
December. Unfortunately, we had a couple of therapists who tested positive for
Covid-19. Once confronted with the news, all appropriate measures were taken
and we are proud to report that all children that came in contact with a therapist
who tested positive came back negative for Covid-19. This means that our safety
procedures are working and effectively preventing the spread of covid-19 in our
center. We are also very happy to announce that all of our staff members are
healthy and have returned back to providing services.

With that being said, none of that stopped us from safely celebrating the Holiday
season! We loved seeing our kiddos dress up and participate in our annual
Winter Wonderland Spirit Week. Furthermore, we hope that everyone had a
wonderful holiday season, filled with fun and laughter, and we wish you and
your loved ones a prosperous new year!

BI Superstar of the Month

Paulina B.
Paulina has made major strides since beginning our




day program a year ago. She has learned to work in
groups and share with peers. She is able to call the
therapists by their names in order to gain attention.
She is now manding for preferred items and
activities and is able to sit for long periods of time
while working one on one with her therapist.
Paulina is responding chorally in group floor time
during the day program. When Paulina first arrived,
she would not respond when spoken to, she is now
responding more often than not when therapists and
peers speak to her. She has also improved
tremendously at writing. She is now able to trace
lines and some letters. Paulina is now potty trained.
Within the first few months of starting the day
program she was not only potty trained she also
learned to verbally request to use the restroom.
Paulina is a rockstar!
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PARENTS!

Party Guidelines
We recognize that it is appropriate for our kiddos to celebrate together to mark a
special event or birthday or a peer. The following guidelines are designed to
allow for parties and birthday recognitions, without impeding on learning time:

e You can pick the following party times: 11:15 AM, 1:30 PM, or 3:30 PM.
Parties should last no longer than 30 minutes including clean-up.

e All parties will be held in our Administration Office, Portable H.

e Finger food ONLY. For example cupcakes, pizza, chicken nuggets, etc!
[NO CAKE]

e Only table decorations are acceptable.

e Bring plates, cups and utensils

e 2 family members/friends MAX
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https://www.facebook.com/Behavioral-Initiatives-103083801032132/
https://www.instagram.com/BehavioralIFL/
https://twitter.com/BehavioralIFL
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